ENRON

Oil & Gas Company

P. O. Box 2267  Midland, Texas 79702  (915) 686-3600

October 29, 1998

0i1 Conservation Division
811 South First
Artesia, NM 88210

Gentlemen:

Enron 0i1 & Gas Company has done an Archaeological Study
on the proposed location 400'x400' on the STW "25" State Com.
Well No. 1. There is an arch site in the southeast corner of
the 400'x400'. A copy of the arch report is attached.

We propose to fence the arch site as recommended and monitor
the site while building the location.

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to call
me.

Yours very truly,
il 1o

W. D. Smeltze

Drilling Superintendent

enclosure






